
COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE 

HELP SHAPE THE FUTURE OF  
OGDEN AREA TRANSIT 

 
You’re invited to join UTA representatives, project partners and local officials at an open house to kick off the 
Ogden-Weber State University Transit Project Study. Please join us: 

 

Wednesday, June 25 
5 p.m. - 7 p.m.  

Ogden High School 
2828 Harrison Blvd.  

 

The Ogden-Weber State University Transit Project Study is a partnership between the Utah Transit Authority, 
Ogden City, Weber County, Weber State University, the Utah Department of Transportation, the Wasatch Front 
Regional Council and McKay-Dee Hospital. The study will build on data from previous transit studies and examine 
transit alignments from the Ogden Intermodal Center to Weber State University and McKay-Dee Hospital.  
 
To assure full participation at the open house, accommodations for effective communication such as sign language 
interpreters or printed materials in alternative formats, or a language interpreter for non-English speaking 
participants, must be requested at least five (5) working days prior to the date of the scheduled event.  Requests for 
ADA accommodations should be directed to UTA ADA Compliance Officer at 801-287-3536 or dial 711 to make a 
relay call for deaf or hearing impaired persons. To request a language interpreter, please call  801-236-4798. 
 

OGDEN-WSU@RIDEUTA.COM • RIDEUTA.COM • 801-236-4798 


